
 
 

Otters Summer Term 1 - 2024 Newsletter 

Our class texts… Key learning this half term: 

This term in Otters Class we are exploring the 

topic ‘On Safari’. 

In Maths this term we are learning to  

In Literacy, we are exploring different texts 

focusing on Safari animals. We will be embedding 

the use of finger spaces and full stops within our 

writing. We will continue to form capital letters 

and use them at the beginning of a sentence and 

names. We will continue to follow the scheme 

Little Wandle for phonics, and will apply letter 

sounds and names in our literacy lessons.  

This term we hope to enjoy lots of exciting 

activities such as making jelly boats and planting 

different vegetables in our school garden! We will 

be looking at the artist Clarice Cliff and what a 

ceramic artist does.  

 

Miss Rigley’s 
recommended read: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Peace at Last by Jill Murphy.  

This was mt favourite book 
when I was a little girl. It 
makes me giggle so much! 

Reminders: 
Please make sure your child 

brings their book bag to 

school every day with their 

reading books and diary to 

school.  

Please try and read 3x a week 

at home. This can be any book.  

Please label all your clothes 

and water bottles.  

Remember to bring a water 

bottle in every day full of 

water. 

 

Diary dates: 
Monday 6th May – May Bank Holiday  

Thursday 9th May – School photographer  

Friday 24th May – Summer 1 ends 


